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To whom it may concern,
I would like to submit comments on the proposed Warrington local plan;

There is no justification of scale of green belt release. The early use of green belt land after supposed agreement
to preservation of green belt is not justified and damages trust in the council.

The plan will destroy the landscape and character of the villages in south Warrington. As such this is not
forward thinking, as this damages the future value and desirability of the area.

There is no explanation of accommodation for extra traffic. Two main points of crossing canals from the South
Warrington planning areas are single carriageway crossing points with traffic lights, which would present
problems for extra traffic.

Regards
Helen Broadhurst





